
Plan Set for Occidental Roller Rink 

Survey of Current Conditions  
The Downtown Seattle Association (DSA) is currently under contract with Seattle Parks and Recreation 
to manage and activate Occidental Square Park. In accordance with that agreement one of the ways DSA 
is tasked with is managing and activating the space for public use and enjoyment. Current conditions are 
light and underused. As part of All Star Game Week programming DSA is proposing to bring a beer 
garden for free public use for a limited duration of time (Installation on July 8th with removal on July 
11th). 
 
Proposed Installation Dimensions 
 
Footprint for proposed beer garden installation includes a 20 ft x 40 ft fenced off bar with tables and 
chairs. 

 

Photo of Proposed Area Location 

 

Sample Photo of Beer Garden

 



Fencing 

We have dark green chain link fence that we will be installing for the duration of the event. 

Fencing is held in place by a base that is weighed down by sandbags. No drilling or harming of 

the pavers at Occidental will occur. 

 

 

Beer Garden Location at Occidental 

The below photo is where the beer garden will be placed. The only park items that will be moved are 

movable tables and chairs. We will move the chairs and tables on Saturday July 8th to other areas of the 

park and then move them back on Tuesday, July 11th  once the rink is removed. We may use some of our 

tables and chairs depending on what the vendor agrees to bring  



 

 

 

 
Additional Details 
There are no attachments to the ground. The beer garden shouldn’t have any impact on the park. 
 
Beer garden will operate from 11 a.m. to 6 p.m. daily. 
 
There will be some Anheuser-Busch signage as well as some DSA signs. Will allow bar vendor to have 
some visible signs. 
 

Public bathrooms will be in the park for days that beer garden is open. 


